



NEWS FROM KPH ENVIRONMENTAL

FEBRUARY 2018

LATEST PROJECT

Whitehall, London **Client:** Argent FM



KpH have had a long-standing relationship with this client and his oil installation at Whitehall. Over many years KpH

worked with the client to maintain and improve the installation to current legislation requirement's and beyond.

As part of the ongoing improvements, the client was looking for improvements of fuel quality to the boilers, of which KpH was asked to advise on. During discussions with the client, KpH put forward the recommendation of installing a fuel filtration unit that would run continuously on a ring main to the tanks.

As part of the project KpH were instructed to complete the cleaning and degassing of basement vessels, installation of filter pumps and sump pump. As the building FM needed to maintain the heating throughout the project KpH operatives began with the cleaning of one tank at a time; and then proceeding with the installation of the filtration pumps in the adjacent pump room.

KpH fabrication team built and installed the frame work setting the new pumps on the frame and configured all new pipe work into the tank room. The reconfigured pipework was connected to the tank via newly welded sockets and prior to commissioning all pipework was pressure tested.

Due to existing water ingress issues in the tank room a

sump pump was installed and connected to the site interceptor. Operatives transferred fuel over from one



tank to another and continued the installation prior to commissioning the pumps.

The project was completed with no delays and all works carried out to a high safe standard.

OTHER NEWS

KpH Environmental Secure New Contracts

With great Health and Safety practise and highly skilled operatives being a core part thomas sinden of the business, KpH Environmental have successfully secured contracts with new and existing clients such as; Kier Construction, Thomas Sinden, Zotefoams, ASIG and EMCOR.







KpH Group Present a Cheque to – The Phoenix Blend Café Following **Christmas Jumper Day Fundraising**

KpH Group, visited the Phoenix Blend Café to present

them with a £500 cheque raised by KpH, following a successful fundraising Christmas Jumper Day for the charity Vibrance. The



Phoenix Blend Café is a charity run project (through Vibrance) that supports the employment of disabled people. We were honoured to be welcomed by Assistant Director of Operations Ken Murphy, Chief Executive Paul Allen and staff members, and were given a tour of the wonderful Café and got to meet some of the employees supported by the charity. It was an excellent day filled with amazing people, delicious food and great coffee!

Please help KpH continue to support this amazing charity by donating to:

https://www.vibrance.org.uk/fundraising/







If you would like to know more about the Filtration System and the benefits it can bring to your own installation please contact Environmental Division Manager, **Craig Taylor on 07814 532182.**

